

December Newsletter

University of Utah



December 9th, 2017

First Star had an amazing time at SpyHopthis past Saturday. Our students were able to turn their ideas into small clips. Please see them below:

Brian and Panda Man:

https://youtu.be/Pbbwumzty98

Alien Vibes:

https://youtu.be/iBBRiz -YPM

For the Love of Dogs:

https://youtu.be/g1Zo4lAlb3c

For students interested in going back to SpyHop to do one of their programs, please visit their website and feel free to contact Adam Sherlock - Community Programs Manager at: adam@spyhop.org or (801)532-7500

SpyHop Scholarships are Available



Coming up... January 13th, 2018

We will be visiting <u>Skull Candy</u> - We will tour the amazing facility, meet professionals working in technology and engineering, and continue to hone our advocacy skills by using our voices to give input on product design.

We will also be visiting Atticus Coffee - they will be donating 1% of their profits for the month of January (Sundance happens in January!) to First Star. We will visit the shop, have a cup of cocoa, and meet the team. Please bring homework for the bus ride, that would be a great use of our time.

Please plan on meeting at Lassonde Studios (1701 Student Life Way, Salt Lake City, UT 84112) to head out to Park City at 9:00AM. The Skull Candy visit will be from 10:00AM-12:00PM. Lunch will be provided at noon. We will then end the day at Atticus from 1:00PM-3:00PM. We will be back on campus at 4:00PM.

Announcements:

We had two more students join us this past Saturday increasing our cohort size to 21 students!

Applications are still available for students interested in joining before our summer residential component. Please email firststar@utah.edu for application.

